
 

Rotary Skate 

  November 26 

 

Ken Closs Jamboree 

Pee Wee/Atom 

Week 1 of break 

Timbits-Novice 

Week 2 of break 

 

Extravaganza 

 Feb. 6-9 

Around the Rink 

Well if you can believe it we are already over 2 months 

into the season and Christmas is around the corner.   It 

has been very exciting to watch the games so far and to 

see the growth in the players already!   

Out of town tournaments are starting and will be in full 

swing soon.  Please remember to submit your travel  

permit request as soon as you can, as it is also a busy 

time in other NOHA affiliated associations and it may 

take them some time to get to yours.   Also, please send 

a quick email to Cole in the office to let him know.  We 

will do our best to reschedule missed practices, but the 

only guarantee is rescheduled games. 

I want to thank everyone who has come forward to    

volunteer in any capacity this year.   It can be a    

thankless job, but just know it is appreciated and without 

all of you our positions would be that much more         

difficult.   If you have an hour or two available to help 

we always have room for volunteers.     

Last month we had the opportunity to host a Soo      

Thunderbird game here at the Pee Wee arena. It was 

great to see some of our little players wearing their     

jerseys supporting the team.   We 

hope to be able to host another in 

the new year, watch for details. 

Nicole Clouthier 
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What a great weekend of hockey we had!  There were many games where 

it was decided in the last few minues, one was decided with 0.6 seconds 

left and there was a triple OT game in the semi finals.   It was  wonderful to 

see the sportsmanship on and off the ice by the teams.    

Thank you to all of our off ice workers who put in countless hours to make 

this a success.    

**Congratuations to the winners** 
Atom House -  Sudbury Sharks 

Atom DS –WHAM 

Atom A –Prouse 

Pee Wee House - NC Blast Orange 

Pee Wee A - Soo Thunder White 

If you have any stories,      

pictures or news from your 

team you would like to share, 

please email it to:  

president@soopeewee.ca    

We will try to include it in the 

next month’s newsletter.     

 

 

 

We will be having the Ken Closs Jamboree for ALL 
Soo Pee Wee hockey teams.   As we understand, this is 
a busy time of year for everyone we have divided the 
break up into two parts where you will only play in 

one of the weeks.  The Atom/Pee Wee teams will play 
in the first week of break and the Timbits 4/5 to    

Novice Major will play the second week.   We are 
working on the schedule, so watch for it to come out 

      Pictures will be available 

in the next week to two 

weeks for pick up.    

Your division coordinators 

will be letting  the coaches/managers 

know when their division’s teams        

pictures are at the Pee Wee and are 

ready to be picked up.    

Need a stocking Stuffer?   The Soo Pee Wee  

Arena is selling 50/50 tickets.  

$2 each or 3 for $5 

Draw date:  December 31st  


